Stour Row Policy on hiring the Village Hall

Stour Row Village Hall is primarily available for the benefit of local residents but when not occupied by local groups it will be available to be used by other groups that may wish to use the facility. 
The hiring of the hall will be done in line with the Equal Opportunities Policy. The Village Hall Management Committee (VHMC) reserve the right to refuse to hire the hall to any group that it feels may behave in such a way that it causes a nuisance to those living close to the hall or disrupts the life of villagers. All events in the hall must finish by 23.00hrs (unless by special permission of the VHMC ).
For a small donation to the village hall fund, local residents will be able to use some the hall’s facilities at sites away from the hall e.g. borrowing tables and chairs for parties. 
The person or group hiring the hall will be held responsible for the behaviour of all individuals attending the gathering for which the hall has been hired. The person hiring the hall will also be held responsible for any damage or breakages that occur during their event. 
The hall hiring charges are published on the village hall website https://stourrowvillage.org/stour-row-village-hall/hiring-stour-row-village-hall/.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The committee reserves the right at their discretion to waive hire charges for bookings in support of charitable causes or for the general benefit of the whole village. 

Protocol Hiring the Hall
The hall can be hired by contacting the Booking Secretary (contact details on Stour Row Community website  - https://stourrowvillage.org/).


